
 
William R. Schraft Memorial Award 

 
 
 
This award will be given to a graduating senior band or choir student at 
Glenbard North High School who is carrying music on in his/her future.  To 
be considered, you must complete the following information and turn it in to 
the counseling office by February 25, 2021, in an envelope marked: 
 
Attention:  Music Boosters 
  William R. Schraft Memorial Award 
 
Please include the following: 
 

1. The application with all your pertinent information completed. 
2. A list of your involvement in music activities during your high school 

career and length of time. 
3. A list of any additional extracurricular activities and length of time. 
4. An essay answering the following question, up to 500 words, typed. 

 
“How has your passion for music affected your life, and how will you 
continue to share this influence with others in the future?” 
 
 
Application for the William R. Schraft Memorial Award 
 
Name________________________________________________ 
 
Student ID#___________________________________________ 
 
Current Course Title_____________________________________ 


